
  

 

 
U.S. Department of Justice 
 
Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco,  
Firearms and Explosives 
 
 

  
 
 
 

Washington, DC 
 

 
 
 

National Firearms Act Branch - Special (Occupational) Tax Contact Information 
 
 
Effective March 20, 2006, the National Firearms Act (NFA) Branch announces that NFA 
Specialist Amy Stely is now the primary contact for information regarding the payment of the 
NFA special (occupational) tax.  Ms. Stely may be reached in the NFA Branch at (304) 616-
4500. 
        
 
  
  

  
  
 




